
From: Mike Pearson [mailto:mpearson@peaeng.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 7:58 AM 
To: Pete Trowbridge <pete@hawkeyeelectric.com> 
Subject: RE: Jacob Walser on Mesa HHW Project 
 
You’re very welcome, Pete.  I enjoy our conversations, just as I always want to give credit where credit is 
due.  Jacob reminds me of most of the electricians I knew early in my career, whose first priority was 
doing good work.  A growing number these days seem more interested in finding ways to either to 
increase profit or avoid effort.  Please make sure to pass along my compliments to Jacob. 
 
Have a good day. 
 

J. Michael Pearson, P.E. 
Vice President 

Cell: 602-821-0695 
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